
TURNER CREEK CHESS CLUB  

Chess club will be starting up again the week of August 28!  Please fill out the following form if your child 

would like to participate and/or you would like to volunteer*.  Grades 2-3 will be meeting on Tuesdays from 

8:15-9:00 and Grades 4-5 will be meeting on Thursdays at 8:15-9: 00.  Each track will participate in 9 weeks of 

chess club before the tournament. We will be meeting in the outside trailer in the back next to the playground.  

In order to offset costs to offer this program, there will be a $10 charge per student to participate in Chess Club 

and an additional $5 to participate in the tournament. If your student would like to play and a scholarship is 

needed, please check the box:   

Parent volunteers are essential and you don’t even need to know how to play….you can learn too! 

*Please note: All volunteers must be registered.  Siblings younger than above grades are unable to come to 

chess club.  

 

Child/Children’s Name/s: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Parents’ Names: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Grade/Track: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Attended chess club last year? No  Yes 

Please circle 

your child’s skill 

level 

Beginner or 

never played 

before (forgets 

how some of the 

pieces move 

some of the time) 

Intermediate: 

Knows how all 

the pieces move 

and knows the 

rules; plays a 

little 

Advanced: Can 

checkmate; 

understands 

castling, 

stalemate, and 

draws 

Not sure 

 

Phone # __________________________________  Email: _______________________________ 

Parent Volunteer Availability  

 8:15-9:00 Tuesday Grades 2-3 

 8:15-9:00 Thursday Grades 4-5 

 

Please return this form September 8 for Tracks 1, 3 & 4!  Track 2, please return this form by September 22!  

We will not be accepting new students after these dates.  Thank you!  


